
SOMSD PROJECT LITERACY 
for Seth Boyden Elementary School
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Saturday, March 13, 2021
9am - 11am 

Time:   9 am - 11 am
Location:  School entrance 
Open to all Seth Boyden grade levels

Seth Boyden Elementary School:

 
Only for Seth Boyden Elementary school students

The South Orange & Maplewood School District, ELA Department are happy to
announce a reading book distribution to support SOMSD students reading at home. The
books will be available for pick-up from your child's school on Saturday, March 13. The
range of books selected aims to match each reader, and instill the love of reading
shared by the student's teacher. The book bundle supports both fiction and nonfiction
reading at the heart of all disciplines across all grade levels. Parents/guardians and
students are invited to come during their school's allotted timeframe to pick-up their
curated book selection.

Pick-up Information

Covid-19 guidelines will be followed, face masks are required
and social distancing will be enforced for pick-up.


